
 
    

Audit carried out by the Supreme Audit Office did not find 

any law infraction on the side of SŽDC while preparing 

and implementing GSM-R and ETCS projects 

The course of action of Správa železniční dopravní cesty during preparation and 

construction implementation of the projects concerning ensuring interoperability of 

existing railway lines with focus on public tendering procedure was in accordance with 

the law and without any system deficiencies. Such was the conclusion of the Supreme 

Audit Office (SAO) after an audit which took more than half a year.  



 

  



 

  


